
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 June 2006 

10. MORRISON AVENUE OPENING – REQUEST FOR FUNDING 
  
 The Board’s approval was sought to a request for funding to commemorate the opening of the 

Morrison Avenue Reserve. 
 
 The Board resolved to allocate a total of $1,900 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund as follows: 
 
 (a) $350 for the purchase a plaque to acknowledge the Community Board’s contribution towards 

the provision of the community BBQ in Morrison Avenue Reserve. 
 
 (b) $650 for the purchase and installation of a plaque to acknowledge the opening of the new 

Morrison Avenue Reserve. 
 
 (c) $900 for the costs associated with the official opening and celebration for the Morrison Avenue 

Reserve. 
 
 


